September 24, 1970

Bryce Duggar
P. 0. Box 165
Carrizozo, New Mexico

Re: Edna Gallager Well
Lincoln County, New Mexico

Dear JMr. Duggars

On September 22, 1970, an inspection was made of the site of the
subject dry hole. Said inspection revealed there to be some wire’
and a small amount of other junk on the locztion. Before the
plugging report may be approved the junk must be removed. In the
alternative a statement from the landowner approving the condition
of the well site may be obtained and subnitted.

Further, the plugging report submitted on Form C-103, is not clear

in one respect. It appears that more 8 5/8" casing was pulled

than run and it is not clear how much casing was left in the hole.
Please reveiw this part of the report and advise us of any correction.
Also, please submit one copy of the electric log run on the well.

This is required by Commission Rules & Regulations.

If there are any questions on these matters, do not hesitate to
call upon me, ‘

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
RLS:jw



